
TIF Grant Feedback 

 

Attending the ISPRS TC II Symposium in Las Vegas, supported by the TIF grant, was a 
transformative experience for my academic and professional journey. This opportunity 
allowed me to connect with leading experts and researchers in the field of geodetic 
engineering, broadening my network and fostering valuable collaborations. 

The conference provided a platform to explore cutting-edge research and gain insights into 
emerging trends, significantly contributing to my own academic pursuits. It also gave me 
clarity on potential directions for future publications and projects, including opportunities 
like the upcoming ISPRS Geo Week in Dubai. 

Additionally, this experience strengthened my efforts to secure a postdoctoral position, as it 
allowed me to engage with professors and peers, exchanging ideas and building 
relationships that could lead to future opportunities.  

I am deeply grateful for the support and am looking forward to leveraging the knowledge and 
connections gained at this conference in my research and career development.  

 

 

Best regards 

Dr.Abdelgwad Elashry 

 


